
Reply to Editor

Wenlong Wang on behalf of all co-authors

Editor Decision: Publish subject to technical corrections (23 Jul 2021) by Thom

Bogaard

Comments to the Author:

Dear authors

I thanks you for the improved figures and conclusions section. The paper is ready to

be published. A few small notes to improve when uploading final version

Section 5: please use heading conclusion (not summary)

L729 (track-changes version). weakened -> replace with 'decreased'

L730: lightly -> replace with 'slightly'

Fig 3: please use white text in panel (b)

Congratulations and thanks for publishing your work in Hess

Best

Thom Bogaard

Response: Thank you for your letter and for the decision ( Publish subject to

technical corrections) concerning our manuscript (ID: hess-2020-412).

We are so sorry for the inappropriate revision. We have revised the two words in

L729, 730. also, we use white text in panel (b), and “Summary” was replaced with “6

Conclusions”. Thank you very much. After several revisions according to the valuable

comments from editor and reviewers, our manuscript has been improved obviously.

Thanks a lot!


